
Annual Enrollment Meetings Cancelled Through Monday, April 9, 2007 
 
The Office of Group Benefits annual enrollment meetings scheduled for Monday, 
April 2, through Monday, April 9, 2007, have been cancelled and will be re-
scheduled at a later date.  This action is taken as a result of a court order 
entered in a lawsuit filed on Friday afternoon, March 30.   
 
OGB will notify plan members and their agencies of the rescheduled meetings as 
soon as possible.  We sincerely regret the inconvenience this will cause. 
 
 


